Manor Primary School Newsletter

Summer 5



As we come to the end of the Academic Year, we would like to take this opportunity to thank all our parents, carers and family members for their support this year. Everyone at Manor strives tirelessly to empower our children to 'find their wings and fly' and this cannot be achieved without our partnership with parents and carers.

We hope everyone has a lovely summer break!



We would like to say Good Bye and Good Luck to our Year 6 pupils as they continue on their educational journey. We are incredibly proud of each and everyone of the children, we have watched them grow and flourish and achieve great things both academically and personally.

As they move to their Secondary School, I am sure you will join with me in wishing them Good Luck for their futures!

To our parents, carers and family members thank you! Your support over the last seven years has been very much appreciated and together we have enabled our year 6 children to *Find their Wings and Fly*

Take care and keep up the good work Year 6!

Exceptionality Collaboration Integrity Respect



At the end of this term, Mrs McArdle will be leaving us to take up a SENDCo post outside our Trust. We have been very fortunate to work with Mrs McArdle for over 10 years, first as a class teacher and then as our SENDCo. During her time at Manor she has demonstrated her commitment and passion for making a difference to the children at Manor. We thank her for her hard work and wish her well.

Mr Perry will also be leaving us at the end of the term to take up at teaching post outside our MAT, we would like to thank Mr Perry for all his hard work and dedication, and we wish him every success as he continues his teaching career.

Mrs Tighe will also be leaving her post as teaching assistant in Early Years to take up a full-time position at a local Primary School. Thank you for all your support for our children in EYFS.

Miss Ripley is getting married over the summer, we hope her special day goes well. When she returns she will continue to be Miss Ripley.



We hope everyone has a safe and restful holiday.

School closes to pupils on today, Tuesday 25^{th} July, at normal school time. School will reopen to all pupils on Monday 4^{th} September.

Exceptionality Collaboration Integrity Respect